Date: 2/23/2025
To Whom It May Concern,

We are writing in support of companion bill H-5351 that propose all medical professionals and
aesthetic professionals in Rhode Island may work and delegate to the full extent of their scope of
practice.

The RIDOH is limiting access to the services we have been receiving from my current aesthetic
practitioner. We have been told we will no longer be able to receive Botox, dermal filler, laser
hair removal, microneedling, and platelet-rich plasma.

We have been receiving care for various treatments that Citrine Aesthetics offers since their
opening in 2023. The environment has always been clean and professional. The personnel that
run and operate Citrine have been honest, courteous, and offer good products. We have never
questioned the capabilities of the personnel providing care within the med spa, have always felt
safe, and felt our needs are fully met.

We wish to continue to receive our personalized aesthetic care at Citrine Aesthetics from our NP
and RN. Having professional access to aesthetic care will help keep consumers within the state
of Rhode Island in safe and accessible environments and strengthen our own state’s economy.

Sincerely,

Michael and Kelly Canavan
Mcanavan32{@ yahoo.com
401-636-0726

23 S Killingly Rd Foster RI 02825



